Technology Minutes September 29, 2018

Ron Payne called the meeting to order at 1307.

Salute to colors and pledge.

All members were present: Kurt Lepinski (1st Division), Thomas Lynch filled in for John Reece (2nd Division), Ron Payne, Chairman (3rd Division), Michael R. Monroe, Vice-Chairman (4th Division) and Stephen Wylie (5th Division).

Commander Mike, Sr. Vice-Commander, Roy stopped in and talked about Technology in the next 100 years.

Department Adjutant talked about the 4 pillars pin of the 100 years' service. We discussed the Department test website and made some recommendations for changes.

Meeting adjourned at 1440.

Submitted by Vice Chairman,

Mike Monroe.